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Guests in attendance:

Emily Livant, Igal Pevzner, Helle Juul-Madsen, Craig Whitfill, Janet Fulton, Karel Hala, Huaijun Zhour, Jennifer Cheeseman, Jason Hasenstein, Eyal Koren, Mike Kaiser, Chris Ashwell, Matt Koci, Linda Yates, Renee Kapulos, Ellen Collisson, Keith Ameriss, Krishna Hamal, Mark Parcells, Craig Blackmore, Narayan Rath, Larry Bacon, Maria Siwek


Points of information:

1. Dr Kirklyn Kerr, Administrative Advisor: sent his apologies as he could not be present at the NE-1016 meeting this year.

2. Status change request: Hyun Lillehoj requested for a change to collaborator status.
Topics discussed:
1. Addition of new members and guests:   Helle Juul-Madsen requests to be invited as a guest for 2005.  Matt Koci (North Carolina State University), Ellen Collisson (Texas A&M), Narayan Rath (USDA), Mark Parcells (University of Delaware) will be invited to attend next years meeting and encouraged to consider applying for status within the Technical Committee as appropriate for their interests and commitment level. Approved by the Technical Committee (TC).
2. Next meeting: Jan van der Poel will chair the 2005 meeting at Clemson University, which will be hosted by Tom Scott. Next year the secretary will be Ton Schat. The 2006 meeting is tentatively planned for UC- Davis, CA, hosted by Mary Delany. Approved by the TC.
3. Technical Committee responsibilities:  Concern was voiced regarding Technical Committee members who routinely are not attending the annual meeting. It was unanimously decided that the members who did not attend the 2004 meeting will be reminded of the obligations of being a Technical committee member (1. provide the annual report on activities and 2. attend the annual meeting). When a member cannot comply she/he should change their status to that of collaborator. Bob Taylor will compose a letter to be sent out. Approved by the TC.
4. Appreciation for meeting organization:  Great appreciation was voiced regarding the local hosts Linda Yates and Renee Kopulos and to Dr. Briles for their hospitality. Bob Taylor, Linda and Renee were acknowledged for their organization of and contributions to the special Dr. Briles tribute. Bob was acknowledged for chairing the meeting and Mary Delany for drafting and submitting the annual report. Approved by the TC.
